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YSGOL GYNRADD CWRT RAWLIN
SUSTRANS ACTIVE JOURNEYS SCHOOLS PROGRAMME
SPRING TERM EVENTS NEWSLETTER

15th February 2018
Dear Parent/Guardians,

We are still actively trying to encourage the pupils to walk, cycle and scoot to school. Therefore, as part of the Active Journeys programme, we will be holding lots of events in Spring Term. Below are some dates for your diaries.
The Big Shift
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This term, we are doing the Big Shift a little differently. We have decided that in order to promote continual active travel, we would like the Big Shift event to take place over a longer period of time. Therefore, throughout the second part of Spring Term we will be participating in Active Travel Tuesday’s. 

All children are encouraged to travel to school as actively as possible every Tuesday, from Tuesday 27th February – Tuesday 27th March:

· Walking

· Cycling

· Street Surfing

· Scootering

· Roller Blading

· Or any other way they can think of that allows them to actively travel to school.

The Big Shift: The Golden Lock Challenge
As an incentive for children to actively travel to school every Tuesday throughout the remainder of Spring Term, there will be a Golden Lock Challenge. This challenge will take place every Tuesday during the Big Shift. 

How does your child enter? Any bike or scooter that is brought to school and left in the bike racks on a Tuesday during the Big Shift, could be chosen by the Active Journeys Crew to have a golden lock fitted. If at the end of the day, your child’s bike/scooter is the one fitted with the golden lock, they get a prize!

Safe Routes Workshop
Year 6 have been chosen to take part in a Safe Routes to School workshop, delivered by Sustrans on Thursday, 8th March. Later on in the year, pupils in Year 6 will also be given the opportunity to develop their bike skills by completing a cycle proficiency course. This safe routes workshop will allow them to develop road safety skills before they are trained on how to use their bikes on the roads.
Updating you on our Active Journeys success!
· Cwrt Rawlin has been chosen as a case study school, due to our excellent participation in Active Journeys Events. 
· Due to the success of our Big Pedal campaign with Caerphilly County Borough Council last year, the Welsh filming company, Cwmni Da, have asked Cwrt Rawlin to take part in filming and feature on one of their programmes.  They are hoping to film at several schools across Wales as part of a feature on the Sustrans Big Pedal and active travel to school.

** Remember we have bike and scooter racks for the children to store their ‘ride’ which will keep their bikes and scooters safe during the school day. If you are unsure of the location of the bike and scooter racks, please ask a member of staff to point you in the right direction. **
As always, our pupils’ safety is paramount, so we would like the pupils to adapt the ‘Road Safety Rules’ and ‘Be Bright, Be Seen’ rules of the road on their journeys to school.
For more information and updates closer to the events, please see our School Website or Twitter page.                
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                 www.twitter.com/cwrtrawlinprim?lang=en&lang=en
If you would like to get involved with the Sustrans Twitter page please tag Hamish Belding, our Sustrans School Officer, into any Tweets about your child’s active travel events/achievements! @BikeWalkScoot

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and pupils for supporting our Active Journeys aims this academic year. We have held so many successful events!

Kind regards,
Miss K. Morgan                                              
Active Journeys Co-ordinator                     
